
Hello, 
 
  The town committee to celebrate Albany's 250th birthday met Friday at 10AM. Brian Wiggin, who was 
a major player in Conway's 250th joined us. We want to thank Brian for taking the time to visit with us. 
He shared the following ideas:  
 
The event needs to be publicized with the Conway Daily Sun, Valley Vision, Fritz Wetherbee ch9? 
 
Update town cemeteries-those who have died since 1966-good project for kids 
 
Update 200th anniversary book 
 
Get pictures of Albany landmarks-Mt Chocorua-covered bridge-chapel-Russell Colbath house 
  Put them on blanket-playing cards-commemorative plate 
 
Cookbooks 
 
Children's events 
 
Put historical markers @ various locations 
 
Colonial picnic menu-pig roast was discussed-don't know how that would fit in with town picnic. 
 
Funding 
  Foundations-Ham-Pequawket 
  Local businesses 
 
  Some of the project discussed will require upfront money, which may limit them. 
 
  Next meeting May 12 at 4PM, town hall. All are welcome. Please review list, add your ideas, and pick a 
project. 
 
Steve 
 
 


